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The Minister of Finance of the Republic of Korea to the Commander in
Chief of the United Nations Command in the Republic of Korea

MINISTRY OF FINANCE
REPUBLIC oF KOREA
SEOUL, KOREA

18 December 1958

DEAR GENERAL DECKER:

Reference is made to the “Utilities Claims Settlement Agreement between
the Unified Command and the Republic of Korea” signed today, and your letter
also of this date as to the desires of the Government of Sweden in reference to
this Agreement.

The terms of this agreement are solely applicable to the Utilities Claims
Settlement and therefore the provisions of Article VI shall in no way prejudice
the settling of other Swedish debts to the Republic of Korea.

Accordingly, this letter confirms acceptance by the Government of Republic
of Korea of the reservations on the part of Government of Sweden relative
to Article VI of the Agreement,

Sincerely,

HYUN CHUL KIM
Minister of Finance
Republic of Korea

G. H. DECKER
General, United States Army
Commander in Chief
United Nations Command




